
Hell! 
Welcome to Sorin 4th Floor! My 

name is Maria Marvin (she/they) 
and I’ll be your RA for the 

2024-2025 school year. I am 
looking forward to meeting you 

all this fall! I’m a neuroscience 
major and will be a junior this 

school year. I work for Hamline 
Facilities, enjoy drawing and 

observing art, listening to music, 
and stargazing. If you have any 
musicians that you love, let me 

know and I’ll give them a listen. Additionally, if 
you know any good movies or TV shows let me 

know! I’m always willing to try something new. 

Please reach out to your roommate before move-in 
day. Collaboration regarding a shared space is 
necessary for success! You can contact me at 
mmarvin01@hamline.edu if you have any 
questions! Please ask away and I'll be sure to get you 
an answer! 
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